
 

 

 

Sagar Dated 15-11-2021 

 

Action Taken Report of the Feedback from the stack holders 

related to curriculum 

(Students, Teachers and Alumni) 
 

 Regular Feedback system is implemented in Government Autonomous Girls Post 

Graduate College of Excellence Sagar (M.P.). Feedback related to curriculum is taken from 

the students, teachers and alumni every year. 

The issues and suggestions mentioned in the feedback are then discussed. On the basis of the 

suggestions received in the feedback, the following decisions have been taken and 

implemented as follows: 

1. College Administration has called Staff Counsel Meeting for preparedness and 

implantation of NEP 2020 Syllabus. Student, parents and other stacks holder were 

informed about details of NEP 2020 through workshop. 

2. Vocational courses as per demand of the student, teachers and parents are decided.     

3. Educational tours have been organized in different departments. 

4. Certificate courses have been introduced. 

5. Employment based special lectures were organized. 

6. Workshop was organized for the preparation of competitive examinations. 

 In this way, feedback is taken every year from the students, teachers and the alumni 

and on the basis of the suggestions received action is taken for the benefit and welfare of the 

students.   

 
 

(Dr. Ela Tiwari) 
Principal 

 
 

 
 


